
 
MARCH 28, 2022 
 
Dear Beautiful Dancers, 
 
Dwayne has picked out a program with fantastic songs!! It will be a fun 
night with lots of good dancing.  We just have 2 more dances before we 
head back to Tennessee, so come get all the dancing you can! 
 
Love and Hugs, 
 

Judy Barnhill, Cuer 
 

 


